
MRS. PORTER NAMED PRESIDENT OF HOME AND 
SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 

~ The Annual Meeting CE ier Tete 

Bay Home and School Association was 

held. in the Public School Monday evening, 

May 16th and opened with the singing of 

"0 Canada", ‘Mrs. D. Porter presided in 

the chair. Minutes of the previous 
annual meeting were read by Mrs. Ginn 
and the Treasurer's report for 1954-55 
was given by Mr, Jim Corrigan. . Reports 
of the year's accomplishments wore given 

by the following: Mr. Knauff - Member~ 
ship; Mrs, Briggs - Programme; Mrs, 
Kenney - Social Convenor, 

Mr. Locking announced ‘that he had 

forms to fill in for those who felt they 

could offer their assistance to teach the 
students for vocational guidance in 

their skill or trade, The problem of 
highway crossing was discussed and it 

“was suggested to have a parent patrol. 
Mrs, Borsum volunteered to convene 

this highway project with four or five 
ladies volunteering their assistance to 

investigate the best possible way to 

insure ‘the children's safety with this 
hazard, 

'- Blection of officers for the 1955-56 
season was conducted and are as follows: 
President - Mrs, D. Porter; Vice-Pres- 
ident - Mrs, Olga Adamo and Mr. Joe 
Marcella; Recording Secretary - Mrs, 

L. Ginn; Corresponding Secretary - 

Mrs, Harold Hall; Treasurer - Mr, Joe 
Wig; Programmes - Mrs. V. Hopper; 
Publicity - Mrs, Jan Nelson; Ways and 
Means - Mrs, M, Flater; Executive 
Members - Mrs, Peter Combola; Mrs, V. 

Duquette, Mrs, Ron Faust, Ernie Rowson, 
Robert Shirriff. Mr. Ray Kenney duly 
installed the néw President and her 
officers for the coming’ season, 

A very scenic and colourful film 
of the Queen's tour taken by the 

Globe and Mail was presented to every- 

one's enjoyment, Following the filn, 

Mrs. K. Anderson and her committee 

served tea and luncheon during the social 

hour. 
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RECREATION FLYER 
Soccer Players 

The old South Camp field has been our 

spot for our soccer this year, Yesterday 

the initial leveling of the field began. We 

are interested in people wishing to play. 

Please give your names to George Dashkewytch 

or Stan Matuszak as soon as possible. 
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RECREATION FLYER (Gants ) 
Senior Art Club hay PC 

At our meeting, our” atgnt of tiseting 

was changed to Thursdays, We hope to 

see all out this. Thursday at 8:15. 

‘JUNIOR ART CLUB 
Last week we were very pleased to 

see 30 eager children out to our class. 

The children's teacher is Miss Cathy Smith. 
The children received some very good 

advice from the Senior Club's President 

Jim Cumming. We always welcome other 

children, ea 

BALL DIAMOND 
Scheduling. for romanian tine should 

be done daily through the Rec. Office. 

year we have the following days, for the 
fields 
Mon. - Softball - 6:30 
Tues.--Baseball ~ 6:30 — 
Wed, - Softball - 6:30 
Thurs- Baseball - 6:30 
Fri. - All Star Softball - 6: 230 
Sat. --Minor Ball - 1-4 ; 

Sun. = Every other Sunday .for gotthaba teams. 

Others for exhibition baseball and All 

Star Softball. ph 

The diamond can. be booked before these 

practice times when available. 

This 

LADIES GYM CLASS 
The final windup of this group will 

be tonight. We hope that there will be 

the same interest shown next Sept. as 

there was in these past few months. | 

TEEN AGE TUMBLERS 
This Saturday at the High School we 

hope to find more people out. The time is 

from 2:00-4:00 p.m. 
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JOLLY HOPS TEEN TOWN i 
Our Committee for the coming seasons 

activity is: ' 

President - 

Vice President... - 
_Secretary Treas. - Rosalind Savoy 

“Program Committee- . Terry Cavanaugh 

(Cont. on page 9) 

Marvin Steen 

Jean Goodfellow


